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December 27, 2021 
 
 
       UPCOMING MATCH INVITATION   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends  
 
Next year the Aruba Practical Shooters Club would like to extend a personal invitation to all of our shooting friends around 
the world. We plan to host another great match “The Aruba Open” after last year’s successful Iron Man Match. We hope 
you will join us again in 2022. 
 
The Match will consist of 14 stages plus the Chrono and will be a level III sanctioned handgun competition. This will be a 
2-day event 7 stages a day, dates are April 30th to May 1st 2022. The Pre-Match, will be held on April 29th 2022. 
 
The Match information including registration form will be available in 2 weeks at the match website, 
www.arubashooters.com. For any inquiries or questions, please contact us at aruba.practical.shooters.club@gmail.com . 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Aruba again next year for some fun in the sun. 
 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
Aruba Practical Shooters Club, 
 
 
 
Dinesh Mahtani 
APSC President 


